
SECURITY ADVISORY  

John Carroll University Police 

Type of Incident(s):  Attempted Motor Vehicle Theft 

Date/Time of Incident(s):  10/21/23 4:57 am 

Incident Description: University Heights Police responded to the JFX lot and discovered a 
student vehicle with a broken window and a peeled steering column. 

Description of Suspect(s): None available. 

Additional Information:  No damage to other vehicles in the lot was discovered.  Motor vehicle 
thefts, especially of Kia and Hyundai model vehicles, have been on a substantial increase in Cuyahoga 
County.  Always lock your vehicle when parked.   

If you hav



ü  Trust your “gut” feelings and avoid persons and situations that make you feel 
uncomfortable. 

 


